
 
 

League of United Latin American Citizens 
 

Resolution to Allow Veteran's Admission to Armed Forces Events 

 

WHEREAS, 84 years ago, the founders of the League of United Latin American citizens 

(LULAC) joined together to establish an organization that would become the largest, 

oldest, and most successful civil rights and service organization in the United States, and 

 

WHEREAS, Latinos have served in every war the United States has been engaged in 

since the War for Independence against British Rule and elsewhere, and 

 

WHEREAS, Latinos and LULAC members have served in the Armed Forces that keep 

the U.S. and its Allies safe and secure and protects our guaranteed rights and liberties, 

and 

 

WHEREAS, Latinos and LULAC Members have shed their blood in many battlefields 

around the globe in defense of our the USA, our beloved country of the Brave and Free, 

and 

 

WHEREAS, The USA is Free because of the Brave who have jeopardized their own 

lives and families to secure our country and its allies, and 

 

WHEREAS, All Veterans of the Armed Forces should be permitted to attend all 

Military-related Banquets, Defenders of Freedom Breakfasts or receptions where we 

recognize their duty to our country. 

 

THEREFORE, LET IT BE RESOLVED THAT, The National LULAC Assembly 

meeting in its Annual Session in Salt Lake City, Utah voted in favor of allowing Veterans 

to attend Military-related events free of charge as recognition of the valuable service they 

have provide to secure and sustain our Democracy, American Way of Life. 

 

Voted and approved by the delegates at the 2015 National LULAC Convention on July 

11, 2015. 

 

Roger C. Rocha, Jr. 

LULAC National President 
 


